Minutes of the meeting 6-23-2020

10 Members present. 

Meetings will continue on zoom for a while. Teresa now has access to the website and is slowly working on getting everything updated. Please double check the website and be sure your information is correct and let her know if something is missing. Teresa will also be working on adding a calendar to the website. 
Our June A&S meeting had four people in attendance. We will have another A&S on July 19th at 2 pm. 
Our next meeting is on July 28 at 630 pm. I will send out reminders the day before...that reminder is going in my phone!

Thanks everyone!

J

